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To whom it may concern, 
 
      This ReBuilder device is manufactured in the 
United States of America under FDA guidelines and 
registered with the FDA as both a TENS 
(transcutaneous electronic nerve stimulator) and 
EMS (electronic muscle stimulator) unit. As 
manufactured, and used for its intended purpose 
(pain relief), this medical device poses no risk to 
flight. Details and pictures (for reference) can be 
found on our website www.ReBuilderMedical.com . 
Its FDA registrations are K874085 and K882980. If 
you have any questions or concerns, feel free to 
call our offices during business hours. We would be 
happy to answer your questions in order to help 
this traveler on their way. We advise our customers 
to travel with this device in their carry-on luggage, 
rather than checked baggage in case questions 
arise, they can be dealt with immediately. The 
owner of this device uses it on a daily basis for 
relief on chronic intractable pain, and it is quite 
costly to replace. It would be prudent to 
investigate thoroughly before confiscating it 
unnecessarily.  


